
Subject: RE: Other

From: "zzzz Feedback, MQA_ConsumerServices (MQA_CSU)"

<MQA.ConsumerServices@flhealth.gov>

Date: 2/26/2019, 1:11 PM

To: "'angela@beyondbusiness.net'" <angela@beyondbusiness.net>

Thank you for contac5ng the Consumer Services Unit (CSU) of the Florida

Department of Health. CSU is responsible for the processing of complaints

against health care prac55oners in Florida. We appreciate the opportunity to

assist you.

I do not show any cases and/or licenses by the name Deepak Chopra. Please

know that the statute of limita5ons for filing a complaint is six years. If you

are aware that this individual is s5ll prac5cing medicine in Florida without a

license, please complete pages one and four of the a>ached form.

I am also providing the link to our Public Records Coordinator. 

h>p://www.floridahealth.gov/about-the-department-of-health/about-

us/sunshine-info/public-records-requests/index.html

The mission of the Department of Health is to protect and promote the

health of all residents and visitors in the state through organized state and

community efforts, including coopera5ve agreements with coun5es. If you

have any ques5ons, you may call our office at (850) 245-4339 and speak to

one of our agents.

Thank you,

Shondra Watson
Government Analyst II

Division of Medical Quality Assurance, CSU
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